EXHIBIT

¥

Jennifer Orozco

From: Lisa Binning <lisa.binning@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 11:08 AM

To: Plan

Subject: 217-24-00070-PLGN - Greenbar

Good morning,

In support of the neighbors of Cimarron Hills, | am writing to oppose this amendment to expand
Greenbar's operations which would completely disrupt this neighborhood with blasting and truck noise,
dust, etc.

I find it difficult to believe that the owners in this development knowingly signed off on this activity when
their homes were purchased. For the attorney's to suggest that the impact is minimal is mind boggling.
The only positive attributes are for Greenbar not the citizens of this development.

[ concur with Rob and Brenda Carter's well written opposition letter - Exhibit 1.

Lisa Binning
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